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It is the Sense of Congress that the Transition Assistance Program (TAP) serves a critical purpose in 
assisting Veterans transition to civilian life and should be utilized to its fullest extent to prevent 
substance abuse, encourage employment, and foster fellowship among transitioning Veterans.  

 


